
Staff Clothing and Uniform Policy  

 

Members of staff, volunteers or students working for Holy Trinity After School will come 

into contact with children, parents, other professionals, visitors and members of the public. It 

is important that all present a professional image with regard to appearance, standards of 

dress and personal presentation.  

Any jewellery worn should be kept to a minimum. Nails should be sufficiently short to ensure 

safe contact and good hand hygiene. While handling food gloves and aprons must be worn at 

all times.  

A uniform can be purchased by a member of staff if they wish however this is not compulsory.  

 


